
Approved 

                                                        Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 

                                                            Minutes of Meeting, July 2, 2018 

The meeting came to order at 2:55 at Franklin Savings Bank. Attending were Megan Farkas and 
Abigail Mercer. In the meeting, too – Amanda Patten, FSB “personal banker.” 

Abigail signed the forms begun last meeting to open the Fire Truck CRF money market account, 
and Megan presented a letter from TA Katie Ambrose on Town letterhead, as requested by FSB, 
authorizing the Trustees to do business with this account on behalf of the town. This concluded 
all steps needed to successfully open this account. 

We closed the SFD Rescue Vehicle CRF CD, providing the text of the Town Meeting vote in 
support of this action. A check for $10,303.25 was made out to the Town of Sanbornton, to be 
delivered to town personnel immediately following this meeting. The early-closure penalty of 
nearly $200 was waived due to our municipal status. 

Adjourned at 3:10 p.m.                                         Submitted by Megan Farkas 

 


